
From: bryan.kelly1@verizon.net [mailto:bryan.kelly1@verizon.net]  
Sent: Saturday, October 10, 2015 8:49 PM 
To: Drew, Tim 
Subject: Northern Pass Residential Corridor in Franconia and Easton, NH 
 
Mr. Drew, 
  
I am writing to strongly oppose the burial of the Northern Pass high power lines through the residential corridor of Rt. 
116 in Franconia and Easton. It is an outrage that Eversource would consider using this route as an option, given the 
values of the homes in the area (250K to 1.5M) will be seriously impacted; and the pristine valley that is Rt. 116, most 
certainly God's country, would never be the same again for resident or tourist (i.e. Franconia Inn, Glider Airport, Cross 
Country Ski Trails, Historic grave sites, etc.) .  Burying the lines along the originally proposed route in the forest in 
existing Eversource rights of way is the healthiest alternative.  This is NOT A RESIDENTIAL PROJECT!!!  It's impact 
on the residential infrastructure of this community will be extremely costly. Please do not make this egregious error.  
  
MG Bryan R. Kelly, Ph.D.  
1421 Easton Road, Rt. 116 
Franconia, NH 03580 
774-994-2579 
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